Koru Newsletter Term 1

Term 1

We are super excited about the new journey that is about to begin. Our wonderful year 3 group will be known as Koru. We will aim to form quality relationships to maximise students' learning and have FUN! We are made up of 3 classrooms that include a co-teaching space (Room 14 & 15) and a single cell classroom (Room 18). We look forward to getting to know your children.

Whaea Michelle

Michelle Cobeldick

I grew up in Titahi Bay and am very happy to be back living and teaching here. I love to be active and outdoors at the beach or in the bush. I am very excited for 2021 and all the fun and special moments it will bring!

Miss Ell

Charlotte Ell

2021 sees me entering my fourth year at our kura. I am excited to continue many relationships from last year as I come up to year 3 from year 2! Outside of school, I love spending free time out and about with friends and family.

Matua Bond

Rian Bond Kannemeyer

I am over the moon to have my first full year at Titahibay School coming up. Teaching and fostering young people to be happy and secure in themselves is my greatest passion and pleasure. Exciting times lie ahead!

Mrs McMahon

Miranda McMahon DP/HUB Leader

I have taught at Titahi Bay for a long time now. I LOVE our school, the beach and hanging out with my family and friends.

I am very excited to be working with the Koru HUB in 2021!

Important Dates

- Waitangi day Observed Monday 8th Feb
- Powhiri Tuesday 9th February, Monday 8th March
- Informal Meet the Teacher Night anytime between 3-6pm Tuesday 16 Feb
 - Waikanae Pool Trip on Thursday 25 February pp Wed 17 March
 - Triathlon Saturday 20th March pp date Friday 9th April
 - Easter Fri 2 April Tues 6 April
 - Teacher Only Day Wed 7 April
 - Term 1 Finishes Fri 16th April

Things to know

- Hats must be worn everyday in Term 1 No Hat No Play
- Please keep personal toys at home, we have lots of exciting things for children to play with at school.
- Reading books will start coming home from week 3
- Please refrain from entering the classroom before 3pm as it can be a distraction for the students

Triathlon

Training will begin Week 2 so please ensure your child comes to school in appropriate footwear. From Week 3 on, we ask that children bring their bikes on Tuesdays and Fridays for training.

Communication

The best way to contact us is face to face or via email

michelle.cobeldick@titahibay.school.nz charlotte.ell@titahibay.school.nz rian.kannemeyer@titahibay.school.nz miranda.mcmahon@titahibay.school.nz

